
Pella Children’s Choir Camp
July 31st, August 1st, and August 2nd, 6:00-7:15pm

Come join the Pella Children’s Choir for a brief camp experience this Summer! Students in
grades 1st through 6th are welcome to join in this three night experience. We will work on three
contrasting selections that are easily attainable in the short amount of time given. Each night we
will have fun music games to add to rehearsal. A short informance will take place for parents,
grandparents, and other family & friends on August 2nd at 7:00pm. This experience is great for
kids who love to sing, are curious about the Pella Children’s Choir/Iowa Youth Chorus, and
might want to join in the Fall. This opportunity is made possible by Iowa Youth Chorus.

When: July 31st, August 1st, and August 2nd from 6:00-7:15pm

Where: Pella Middle School, in the choir room.

Fees: $15

Registration: Please register with QR code or on iowayouthchorus.org by July 30th.

Questions: Joseph Tangen, Pella Children’s Choir, Director. Phone: 507-350-4787

Email: tangenjb@gmail.com


